
Truth in taxation hearing
Notice of tax increase

In compliance with section 15-1461.0 I,
Arizona Revised Statutes, Gila County
Provisional Community College District is 
notifying its property taxpayers of Gila
County Provisional Community College
District’s intent to raise it primary property 
taxes over last year’s level. The Gila
County Provisional Community College 
District is proposing an increase in primary 
property taxes of $107,604 or 2%. For
example, the proposed tax increase will 
cause Gila County Provisional Community 
College District’s primary property taxes on a 
$100,000 home to be $94.25 (total proposed 
taxes including the tax increase). Without the 
proposed tax increase, the total taxes that 
would be owed on a $100,000 home would 
have been $92.40. This proposed increase 
is exclusive of increased primary property 
taxes received from new construction. The 
increase is also exclusive of any changes 
that may occur from property tax levies for 
voter approved bonded indebtedness or 
budget and tax overrides. All interested
citizens are invited to attend the public
hearing on the tax increase that is
scheduled to be held at 9:00 A.M. on 
Wednesday, June 8, 2022, at the Gila
County Provisional Community College
District’s Gila Pueblo Campus located at 
8274 South Shooter Canyon Road, Globe, 
Arizona 85501-5103. Gila County
Provisional Community College District is in 
full compliance with Primary Tax Levy
limitations and all applicable provisions of 
ARS Â§ 42-17051.


